Mesars. Aldington & Craig,

6 High Street,
HADDENHAM ,

. -Nr. Aylesbury,

Bucks.

Dear Sirs,

15 Akeman G&Gtreet, Trinz.

310

THO ' _
4/854/79LBDC ¢

7th Auvgust, 1979f

Your Plamning Application dated 18th June was forsally
considered at the meeting of the Developmant Control Committee

on 2nd August, 1975.

They passed the "second reseolution' under

Article 4(5) of the Town and Couniry Flanning General Regulations
1976 to earry out this development and so claimed “'deemed permission".:
This letter constitutes formal notification of that decision. *

The "Listed Building” sapplication was aleo considored and
subject to certain clarification, about which I will send you &
geparate letter, members regarded the proposal favouradbly and will
bs referring the application to the Secratary of State for the
Enviromment for his observations.

Yours faithfully,

5

Director of Technical Services.




A

Bucks.

Messrs. Aldington & Craig, 310

6 High Street,
HADDENHAM ,

Nr. Aylesbury, Mr. Darby

7th August, 1979.

Dear Sirs,

15 Akeman Street, Tring.

Your Planning Application dated 18th June was formally
considered at the meeting of the Development Control Committee
on 2nd August, 1979. They passed the "“second resolution' under
Article 4(5) of the Town and Country Planning General Regulations

1976 to carry out this development and so claimed "deemed permission".

This letter constitutes formal notification of that decision.

The Y"lListed Building' application was also considered and
subject to certain clarification, about which I will send you a
separate letter, members regarded the proposal favourably and will
be referring the application to the 8S8ecretary of State for the
Environment for his observations.

Yours faithfully,

D

Director of Technical Services.
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